
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Community Leaders, 
 
The time has come to prepare for the 2018 Bath Heritage Days Festival! After a successful festival 
in 2017 we are back with everyone’s favorite activities and some new ideas to make 2018 yet 
another terrific family festival. I look forward to working with each of you to make this the best 
Bath Heritage Days yet. 
 
Beyond creating an enjoyable atmosphere for our community to relax and visit with friends and 
family, we see this festival as a very positive way to celebrate the community spirit of Bath and 
an opportunity for you to educate residents and visitors about your mission. 
 
The festival will run from Saturday, June 30th through Wednesday, July 4th. With the 
Independence Day holiday on a Wednesday this year, we expect to draw tens of thousands to 
Bath over the course of the long weekend. Nonprofits are invited to participate in the Library Park, 
which is scheduled to open on Saturday, June 30th and close on Sunday, July 1st. If your nonprofit 
group is interested in staying open on Monday, July 2nd to participate in Kid’s Day, we would 
welcome your participation. 
 
We would love to receive your signed forms and payments before May 1, 2018.  The sooner we 
receive your forms, the better chance you will have of receiving approval and/or receiving your 
preferred location.   
 
Please contact me if you have any questions and I look forward to working with each of you to 
make this the best Bath Heritage Days yet! 
 

Sincerely, 

 
 
 
Johnny Lomba     
Bath Heritage Days Coordinator 
207-389-4709 
coordinator@bathheritagedays.com 
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